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Sports Day! 

What a fabulous morning we had this week—lovely to 
see lots of you attending and the children enjoying themselves with a 

bit of competition! 

The results were very close:  Wrekin Blue 215, Ercall Red 218,       
Haughmond Yellow, winners with 220. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 4th / Tuesday 5th 
July 

Year 6 transition to secondary 

New Reception in school 

All children—move up to new classes 

w/b Monday 11th July Careers Week in school 

Wednesday 13th July Year 6 Production—6pm show 

Friday 15th July Year 6 Forest Festival: 5 -7pm 

Wednesday 20th July Leavers’ Assembly and picnic—
parents invited to both! 

Thursday 21st July LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Friday 22nd July Bank holiday day for school for Jubilee 

Monday 5th / Tuesday 6th 
September 

PD days 

 

Wednesday 7th Sept Start of the Autumn term 

Friday 21st October Start of half term 

Monday 31st October Return form half term 

Friday 16th December Break up for Christmas 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,                        

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1: William—being resilient 

 

   Class 2: Lottie—being resilient 

 

   Class 3:  Nate—being reflective  

 

  Class 4: Maddie—being reflective 

 

 Class 5: Joel—being responsible 

Extended schools for Autumn 2022 

A letter has come home today with links to book clubs and extended schools 
provision for the Autumn term. As ever, we ask that the coach clubs are booked 

for the term, but Chill and Breakfast bookings are for the half term 

New clubs include: storytelling, computer coding and microbits, football, lego 
and games, arts and crafts, Tophat,  

Book up before they fill up—there is only one Tophat club next term for all. 

PD day change—Tuesday 6th September is now a PD day 

There is now no PD day on 17th April 2023 

A letter has was sent out last week outlining a minor change to our 
PD days next year. This is because of planned building works in Class 

2 over the summer. 

Super swimmers! 

Following the schools swimming gala, Joel and 
Jaimee were chosen to represent Telford in a 
regional gala this week. They were amazing in 
their individual races, and the Telford team as 

a whole won the gala. They are absolutely 
superb ambassadors of our school.  

Class 4 trip to Harper Adams! 

Class 4 had a great day out at Harper Adams on Mon-
day—finding out about careers with animals and in the 
outdoors. Lots of fun had with animals both real and 

stuffed!! 

Year 6 Leavers Events  

The assembly for our Year 6 leavers will start at 11.00am on Wednesday 20th 
July. It will last about 45minutes, and will then lead into the picnic for parents 

and children.  

The picnic will be organised by school—and there will be food for parents and 
children. A form will come out next week so we know numbers we will be 

catering for. 


